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First Summer Concert Features Eagles Tribute 
 July 14, 6:00 pm 

 
Rancho Santa Margarita, CA – It’s time for a local tradition and one of the sure signs of 

summer – the City of Rancho Santa Margarita Summer Concerts.  In partnership with 

SAMLARC, the premiere concert features The Long Run, a popular Eagles tribute band on July 

14 at 6:00 p.m. in Central Park, located at Civic Plaza.   

Based in Los Angeles, The Long Run has been dedicated to recreating the timeless 

music of The Eagles since 1999. They quickly became regarded as one of the top Eagles tribute 

bands in the country by blending classic sound with their own genuine live performance style, 

delighting audiences young and old. 

Bring blankets, chairs and a picnic basket with goodies. Food will also be for sale by 

local vendors. 

For more event information, visit the City’s website at www.cityofrsm.org or call 

949.216.9700 x 1250. 
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